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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

If you would like your child to attend the Winter Disco simply complete the slip below and 
return it in an envelope with your child’s name and class and include £1.50 to school. Your 
child will then be issued with a ticket which they should bring with them on the night.  
Please complete the ticket with emergency contact details for that evening. Tickets will be 
sent home with children during week commencing 7th November. But don’t panic the ticket 
is not an essential entry to the disco! 

Please make sure your child is collected promptly at the end of the disco by an adult.  We 
must also ask that the children do not bring a camera or mobile phone and that coats are 
taken home whilst the disco is in progress.   

In order to comply with health & safety we can no longer allow children to be present who 
are not part of Southam Primary School.  Also children can only be in school for the time of 
their own disco, they must not attend the other disco’s. 

Parents are welcome to stay but must stay seated throughout no dancing, we will need 
some help with the Key Stage 2 discos.  We abide by the school safeguarding policy and 
therefore no mobile phones to be visible within the premises. FOSPS team members with a 
DBS check will be on hand to see the children to the toilet. Please complete the slip below 
and return it to school if you are able to help at the Key Stage 2 disco’s, a member of FOSPS 
will be in contact if you can help. 

Thank you. 
FOSPS Team 

I enclose £1.50 for a ticket for the (Reception, Yr 1 & 2)  (Yr 3 & 4)  (Yr 5 & 6) (please delete 

as appropriate) 

Name of child _________________________________  Class ________________ 

Signed ________________________________________ 

 

 I will be able to help at the Yr 3 & 4 disco (6:45-7:45) Years 5 & 6 disco (8:00-9:00) 

(please delete as appropriate)              

Name ____________________________ Phone number ________________________ 

Winter Disco 
Friday 11th November 2022 

In the School Hall 

Reception, Years 1 & 2, 5:30-6:30 
Years 3 & 4, 6:45-7:45 
Years 5 & 6, 8:00-9:00 

Admission £1.50 
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